
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                               

                  

                      

                     

                           

                             

                      

                 

                

               

                  

                 

                

              

                

               

              

               

             

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you a safe and enjoyable Christmas-New Year season 
 

Work on the park will take a break from 24 December and will resume on Monday 5 January. 

During that time the park work site will be closed down and monitored daily by our security and traffic 

management services. 

Any urgent issues, please phone the Wellington City Council Fix It Line 04 499 4444 

Otherwise, please contact us on our info@memorialpark.co.nz email which will be checked regularly. 

 

 
 

 

 

New path opens through the park  

UPDATE 26 

DEC 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
 

⪦ 
New path crosses 

between Martin Square 

and the National War 
Memorial. 

A new path has been opened in time for Christmas so pedestrians 

and cyclists can cross through the Pukeahu National War Memorial 

Park site. 

It crosses the park just along from Martin Square on one side and 

the National War Memorial on the other, and is intended as an 

alternative to crossing at the traffic lights. 

The path is beside the central plaza and parade ground which is 

being paved. As you cross you will have a closer view of the 

support pillars that are waiting for installation of the Australian War 

Memorial. 

Near Tasman St and Taranaki St, entrance pavilions to the park are 

rapidly taking shape. At present we are on schedule to complete 

the park by the end of March. 
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